
JEFFREY C. BAILEY, D.D.S.  

  
   
December 22, 2020  
  
  
  
Dear Future Dental Assisting Student:  
  

I am writing to you today to express my excitement related to the new Dental Assistant 

program being developed at Lakeland Community College. There has been a growing need for 

qualified personal in the dental field in Lake and Cuyahoga counties. Over the recent years the 

existing programs have closed and have not been replaced. This in turn has led to a decrease in 

dental auxiliaries entering the work force. The demand for such auxiliaries has thus grown. With 

the credentialing being developed at Lakeland’s Dental Assisting program I can see that 

graduating dental assistants will have no problem finding gainful employment in the two 

counties. Anyone looking to become a positive contributor to their community would be well 

served in undertaking this new and exciting program. 

  

Sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Jeffrey C. Bailey, DDS.  
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